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Director of Culture & Environment  
Ed Watson 

 

Regeneration and Planning 
Development Management 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall  
Judd Street 
London  
WC1H 8ND 
 
Tel 020 7974 4444 
Textlink 020 7974 6866 
 
planning@camden.gov.uk 
www.camden.gov.uk/planning 

 
 
 
 
Mr. Rob Hutton 

   

Hemingstone Design 
Unit 1 
Claydon Business Park 
Ipswich 
Suffolk 
IP6 0NL 

Application Ref: 2015/5482/P 
 Please ask for:  Laura Hazelton 

Telephone: 020 7974 1017 
 
17 November 2015 

 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION 

 
Address:  
82A Queen's Crescent 
London 
NW5 4EB 
 
Proposal: 
Erection of single storey rear extension at first floor level 
 
I am writing to inform you that your application was withdrawn by the Council on 17 
November 2015. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Culture and Environment Directorate 
(Duly authorised by the Council to sign this document) 
 

 
 
 


